
Dear Families: 

We are excited to announce that our school will be hosting a Scholastic Book Fair, which will 
take place from September 16, 2024 to September 20, 2024 in the gymnasium.  

The schedule will be as follows:  
Monday, September 16, 2024: Students Preview Fair and Create Wishlists 
Tuesday, September 17, 2024: Open to Public 3:30PM- 8:00PM 
Wednesday, September 18, 2024: Open to Public 3:30PM-7:00PM 
Thursday, September 19, 2024: Shopping During School Hours for 4th-6th Grades 
Friday, September 20, 2024: Shopping During School Hours for K- 3rd Grades 

For students, it’s one of the most anticipated events of the school year—but we need volunteers 
to make it happen. We hope that you can offer your time and talents to help students 
experience Bookjoy firsthand! And every purchase at the Fair directly benefits our school. 
So, it’s a win-win! 

If you’re available to lend a hand at this upcoming event, please contact either Andrea 
Hernandez or Laura Neville (information below) or volunteer through link forthcoming on 
ParentSquare and on EWPTO’s Facebook page. We appreciate any and all help.   

We look forward to hearing from you. 

Gratefully, 

Laura Neville and Andrea Hernandez 
Book Fair Hosts 
Lneville820@gmail.com and jackhl1214@aol.com 
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